
Reply to a question from the Capital Market Commission 

 

In reply to letter ref. 436/29.1.2013 from the Capital Market Commission 

concerning a report posted today on the website Capital.gr, entitled "Ellaktor: 

Just about to lock the ‘deal’ for AEGEK CONSTRUCTIONS", which has 

presented Ellaktor SA as being interested in buying out AEGEK Constructions, 

Ellaktor would like to state that, in accordance with its standard practice, it is 

looking into the possibility of expanding its operations and promoting its statutory 

objectives.  For the time being, there is no further announcement to be made 

apart from the above. 

 

Kifissia, 29.01.2013 


